
 Newsletter November 2017 

Hi everybody, 

We wish you a wonderful Diwali, we are happy to present News Letter for November 2017, 

full of information as always. 

1) The Diwali was celebrated with distributing gifts to Japanese Consul General Mr. R. 

Nado and dignitaries in JETRO. 

2) A team of 12 members from AAAWI visited the SAFAAS Convention and the YLW 

Training Program this year in Sri  Lanka 

3) The team carried omiyage for all the other members who attended the 2 day 

Convention. 

4) A Special Executive Committee Meeting was called to discuss and resolve the various 

issues risen during and after the elections of AAAWI.  The election officer Mr. Arun 

Wagle was present along with Mr. Agrawal, Mr. Purav and Mr. Rajen Mehrotra. 

5) The new committee is at the helm of steering AAAWI onto a path of success and future 

planning and execution is on way. 

6) The committee has allotted duties to various committee members for activities of 

AAAWI. 

7) AAAWI has sent applications of 2 members for training program organized by AOTS 

Japan, the results of the screening committee is awaited. 

8) The Bangladesh society has organized a WNF Experts Program where in there were 

subjects given on which they have asked experts from every society to participate. 

9) Mr. P. Ananthanarayan and Mr. Girish Karandikar were the experts chosen from 

AAAWI who will shortly leave for Bangladesh for the program. 

 


